MAIN OFFICE

P. O. Box 18770 Pensacola, Florida 32523 (850) 436-9630



DETENTION

P. O. Box 17800 Pensacola, Florida 32522 (850) 436-9800

ESCAMBIA COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE David Morgan, Sheriff

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Users

DATE:

January 4, 2010

SUBJECT:

Personnel Change

In keeping with the stated vision of this administration, effective January 4, 2010, the following personnel change will take affect:

Chief Deputy Bill Chavers, relieved of duties and is reassigned Captain Bill Chavers, OIC of Traffic, DUI, and Neighborhood Task Force

As I have previously communicated to all ECSO personnel, this administration is committed to professionalism and a program of "growing our own." Therefore we will be affording other officers opportunities to serve in command staff positions along with executive service schools, i.e., FBI National Police Academy, etc. The goal of these efforts is to continually identify men and women who exhibit those qualities for future positions as sheriffs, chiefs of police and directors of federal agencies.

I personally thank Chief Chavers for his support and professionalism during our first year in a transition that could have been difficult, but was not due to his attention to detail. I believe that I speak for all of us in stating that he is "a street cops, street cop," and we all look forward to his success in the new assignment.

Sheriff, Escambia County

DM/abi